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Ullman, Sara C.

From: Ullman, Sara C.

Sent: Friday, March 8, 2024 8:12 AM

To: Kate McDonald

Subject: RE: Notice of Application -- 4193 Northwest Avenue

Attachments: R2 Revised Project Plans 12.17.23.pdf

Hi Kate,  

Of course, I’m sorry I misunderstood! 

 

Please see the attached project plans.  One thing to note, these plans are preliminary, and the City has requested 

some revisions to the architectural designs of the proposed buildings (but these revisions won’t affect the 

proposed site layout).  These revisions have not been completed by the applicant.   

 

If you have any questions, please let me know.  

 

Best,  

 

Sara Ullman 

Planner II 

City of Bellingham Planning and Community Development 

210 Lottie Street 

Bellingham, WA 98225 

Phone:  360-778-8366 

Email:  scullman@cob.org 

 

 
Sign up at our engagement site, Engage Bellingham, to learn about projects, provide input and stay informed! 

 

Please note: My incoming and outgoing email messages are subject to public disclosure requirements per RCW 42.56. 

 

 

 

From: Kate McDonald <cordataneighborhoodassoc@gmail.com>  

Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2024 9:02 AM 

To: Ullman, Sara C. <scullman@cob.org> 

Subject: Re: Notice of Application -- 4193 Northwest Avenue 

 

CAUTION: This message originated from outside of this organization. Please exercise caution with links and 
attachments. 

Sara, 

 

Thank you for your response but I was unclear. I was referring to the diagram. I was hoping to get that 

page digitally so I can expand it to better see the details. 

 

Thanks 

 You don't often get email from cordataneighborhoodassoc@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  
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On Sat, Mar 2, 2024 at 2:24 PM Kate McDonald <cordataneighborhoodassoc@gmail.com> wrote: 

Sara, 

 

I recently received this notice and have a couple requests. 

 

Can you send the notice digitally to me? The print is so small that I am unable to read and share the 

proposed plan. 

 

Secondly, can you inform me when a public hearing date has been set for this project? 

 

Thank you, 

 

Kate McDonald 

CNA, Board President 

602-908-6900 


